NON-UNIFORM DAY & WINE DONATIONS
FOR CHRISTMAS BAZAAR

Friday 8" November

In support of the BJSFA Christmas Bazaar, Mrs Robinson has kindly agreed that the
children can come into school in non-uniform on Friday 8" November. In
return, we kindly ask you to bring in the relevant item below on the day:

Years 3, 4 & 5 Chocolate items for our chocolate tombola.
Year 6 Classes 6P, 6B, 6S — Chocolate items for the chocolate tombola.
Class 6R — Mince Pies, Yule logs, Shortbread & individually wrapped cakes/ biscuits

(e.g. chocolate mini rolls, club biscuits, kit kat etc.) for our Refreshments Stall,

Wine Donations

We would also be grateful to receive any alcohol donations for our Trolley of
Booze which can be won in the Christmas Grand Draw at the Bazaar. Please put
these donations in the green FA container just in front of reception from Monday
4" November.

Many thanks in advance.
Claire & Helen

BJSFA Co-Chairs.



